
 
   
  
 

REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF PERMIAN HS DEBATE STUDENTS 
OUT-OF-STATE TRAVEL TO DES MOINES, IOWA 

 
Students from the Permian High School Debate Team and their sponsoring teachers 
are requesting to travel to Des Moines, Iowa on June 14 – June 22, 2024.  The purpose 
of the trip is to compete in the National Speech and Debate Tournament. The cost of 
the trip will cover all transportation, activities, housing expenses, and a majority of the 
meals.  
 


